

ISLE OF WIGHT RADIO TOY APPEAL

Will you Ho Ho help Isle of Wight Radio change lives this Christmas? Our Toy Appeal needs new toys, or cash to help us buy some, for thousands of children on the Isle of Wight be they young carers, stuck in hospital, looked-after children, or challenged by poverty and housing problems.

Brighstone C. E. Primary School is one of our drop off points Or visit us at Dodnor Park in Newport to drop it off in person. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We need new toys worth at least £10.00  or, if you prefer to donate cash, we have a secure PayPal account. All the toys stay on the Isle of Wight. 

The appeal closes on 14 December, so we can make sure the toys are where they need to be in time for the big day (...because we don’t have the help of Father Christmas’ elves!)

Thank you from all of us at Isle of Wight Radio, on behalf of all the local organisations you’ll be helping!

-- 
Lucy Morgan
 
News Editor, Isle of Wight Radio
Telephone: 01983 821777

